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Comment - Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Medicaid Expansion. I am in favor of 
Medicaid expansion but do realize it will bring its challenges. Still providing health care for all is the 
right thing to do, especially since it will allow some of the most vulnerable people to get preventative 
care--something they do not have access to now. It is also the right thing financially for Virginia. 
Please please allow Virginia to expand Medicaid.
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